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Central Lane Metropolitan Planning Organization

From: Ralph ForrestBall [emeraldcitylocksmith@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2011 4:58 PM
To: Central Lane Metropolitan Planning Organization
Subject: I support EmX

I own a business on 7th Avenue in Eugene. Others may complain about how the west Eugene 
EmX expansion might inconvenience them, but I think the pros outweigh the cons. In the big
picture, EmX is a good thing. I support the EmX expansion to west Eugene.

YES, Build!

Please don't just listen to the people who scream the loudest.

Ralph J. Forrest-Ball, CML, CAL
Certified Master Locksmith
Certified Automotive Locksmith
CCB # 185406  OCLS # 5174


